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Dear Martin Luther King Families:  
  
I hope everyone is enjoying a pleasant start to the summer.   My name is Andrew Kehoe, and I 
am the Principal at Martin Luther King Intermediate School.  It is with great excitement that I 
say hello and take a few moments to introduce myself.     
  
I have worked in Piscataway for eight years.  Nearly all of that time was served at Quibbletown 
Middle School as the Assistant Principal.  This past spring I also served as the Acting Principal 
of Dwight D. Eisenhower Elementary.  Prior to working in Piscataway, I served as a high school 
social studies teacher in Medford, New Jersey.    
  
As we prepare for the start of our school year in September, I am also excited to be working 
alongside our incoming Assistant Principal Mr. James Overton – a fantastic educator and leader.  
Together we are joining an excellent staff of educators and are eager to guide our fourth and 
fifth grade students in significant ways. 
  
Please be on the lookout later this summer for important communications regarding the 2022-
2023 school year.  I will be sending additional communication regarding a meet and greet this 
summer prior to our September start.   
 
Our main office will be open in a limited capacity throughout the summer.  However, you can 
reach me at akehoe@pway.org if there is anything you may need.  Until then – wishing a terrific 
summer to the entire Martin Luther King school community! 

  
 
Warm Regards, 

 

 
 
Mr. Andrew Kehoe 
Principal 
Martin Luther King Intermediate School 
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